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N°11-11 , 25.07.2011 

Dear President, 

2011 World Championships in Catania (ITA) 

a) entries, reminder 

Nominative entry of fencers, teams and official must be done via the FIE Web Site, by the deadline
stipulated in article o.53 of the FIE Rules. 

The entries over quota of Presidents and General Secretaries of national federations, FIE
Commission members, FIE Confederation Presidents, FIE Executive Committee members and
members of honour of the FIE are also now done directly by their national federations via the FIE 
Web Site. The entry process is explained in the "Help" feature of the FIE Web Site. 

The « trainers » accreditations have been replaced by « transferable trainers » accreditations, which 
are not nominal and can be transferred any time. 

b) Photos – accreditations 

To ensure that the accreditations of officials and athletes are processed: 

- the photos of all officials must be sent to: s.lange-derkum@ophardt-team.org 

- national federations which did not already upload the photos of their athletes, President and 
General Secretary to the FIE Web Site must do so before September 15, 2011. 

The entries and accreditations are closed 15 days before the date of the first event of the 
Championships at the latest. After this date, a fine of 150 Euros will be imposed to any late
entry/accreditation of athlete or official. 

c) Entry fees 

The national federations will not pay any entry fees.  

 

d) Payments due, reminder 

Following article 10.2.2 of the FIE Statutes , a member federation which is not up to date with its
financial obligations towards the FIE at midday the day before the opening of a Cadet, Junior, Senior
or Veteran World Championship may not participate in this World Championship, unless exception is
justified and granted by the Executive Committee. 
 

Alisher Usmanov 
President 

 


